

## Resource Guide

# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE



# **REGION WEST**

HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE 121 N. BEAUDRY AVE, LOS ANGELES, CA 90012 (213) 202-7581



### **Disclaimer**

### Community Resources

This program, event or activity is not presented, endorsed, recommended, supervised, approved or sponsored by the Los Angeles Unified School District. The District assumes no liability or responsibility for any loss or injury arising out of participation and is merely permitting this material to be disseminated at this facility because of the possible interest of students and/or faculty.

### Recursos de la Comunidad

Este programa, evento o actividad no es presentado, respaldado, recomendado, supervisado, aprobado o patrocinado por el Distrito Escolar Unificado de Los Ángeles. El Distrito no asume ninguna obligación ni responsabilidad por ninguna pérdida o lesión que surja de la participación y simplemente permite que este material se difunda en esta instalación debido al posible interés de los estudiantes y/o la facultad.

#### **COMMUNITY-BASED AGENCIES REFERRAL**

#### **COMMUNITY RESOURCES**

Parent(s)/Guardian(s): The community resources listed below are provided to assist parents /guardians in finding community services. The Los Angeles Unified School District does not assume responsibility for the services provided by the agencies nor for the fees that may be charged to the parent or guardian.

Agency	Services	Address	Telephone

#### **RECURSOS DE LA COMUNIDAD**

Padres/Guardianes: Los recursos de la comunidad que se describen en la lista que sigue, son proporcionados para ayudar a los padres o tutores a localizar los servicios disponibles en la comunidad. El Distrito Escolar Unificado de los Ángeles no se hace responsable por los servicios proporcionados por las agencias, ni por las cuotas que pudieran cobrar a los padres o tutores.

Agencia	Servicios	Domicilio	Teléfono

The School Site Homeless Liaison shall provide requested referrals directly to their families for clothing/school uniforms, tutoring, counseling, medical, dental/, vision, food pantries and source centers. This resource guide contains the information of a Community Based Organization servicing your area. For additional assistance and resources such as emergency housing services, families can be referred to 2-1-1 (LA County) that is accessible 24 hours a day in all languages.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

### **Table of Contents**

EDUCATIONAL / ACADEMIC ASSISTANCE	5
EMERGENCY SHELTER & TRANSITIONAL HOUSING SERVICES	6
UNACCOMPANIED YOUTH & DROP-IN CENTERS	15
RESOURCES FOR HOMELESS VETERANS & FAMILY MEMBERS	20
FOOD PANTRIES	22
CLOTHING	29
LAUNDRY SERVICES	29
HOMELESS PREVENTION & TENANT RIGHTS PROGRAMS	30
IMMIGRATION SERVICES	36
WEB RESOURCES	37
MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES	38
MEDICAL, DENTAL & VISION (FREE AND LOW-COST)	44
LAUSD- SCHOOL BASED CLINICS	51
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SERVICES	52
SOCIAL SERVICES	57
FAMILY SOURCE CENTERS	59
LGBTQ SERVICES	59
YOUTH SOURCE CENTERS	60
LOS ANGELES RECONNECTION CAREER ACADEMY (LARCA) CENTERS	61
WORK SOURCE CENTERS	62
WEBSITES & RESOURCES	64
HOTLINES	67
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HOTLINES	71



### Educational / Academic Assistance

Name: LAUSD: Homeless Education Office

**Address:** 121 N. Beaudry Ave., Los Angeles, CA 90012

**Phone:** 213-202-7581

Website: <a href="https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/12911">https://achieve.lausd.net/Page/12911</a>

**Hours:** Mon-Fri 7:30 am -4:30 pm

**Overview:** Servicing students experiencing homelessness 0-22 yrs. and their

families assist in school enrollment and placement, advocacy, transportation assistance, resolution of school enrollment disputes, backpack and school supplies, school clothing, and referrals to

mental health and social services.

Name: School on Wheels: Skid Row Learning Center

**Address:** 600 E. 7<sup>th</sup> St., Suite 109, Los Angeles, CA 90021

**Phone:** 213-896-9200

**Fax:** 213-896-9222 or 805-641-1686

Website: www.schoolonwheels.org

http://www.schoolonwheels.org/need-tutoring/

**Hours:** 8am - 4:30pm

**Overview:** In-person services will be provided at some of the shelters they

currently have contracts with. If you need to refer a student who is living in a hotel, please fill out the referral form for virtual tutoring.

Name: LAUSD: Beyond the Bell

**Address:** 333 S. Beaudry Ave. 29th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017

**Phone:** 213-241-7900 **Fax:** 213-241-7562

**Website:** https://btb.lausd.net/afterschoolprograms

**Hours:** 7:30am-6pm



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

**Overview:** 

Provides before and after school programs as well as assistance with tutoring services. Academic intervention programs include Extended Learning Academy/Program (ELA/ELP), Intersession, Intensive Instruction Intervention Program (CIIIP), and the English Language Acquisition Program (ELAP).

## **Emergency Shelter & Transitional Housing Services**

Name: 211 Coordinated Entry System and Resource Line

Hotline: 211

Website: <a href="https://www.211.org">https://www.211.org</a>

Hours: After 5:00pm

**Overview:** For a variety of referrals such as domestic violence shelters, food

banks, and government agencies. For immediate placement with a motel voucher, families who have nowhere to go that night may call 211

after 5 pm.

Name: Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA)-Year Round

Shelter Program & Transportation Schedule (Transportation during

Winter ONLY, runs from Nov. 1st - March 31st)

**Hotline:** 1-800-548-6047

**TDD:** 1-800-660-4026 (for the deaf and hearing disabled)

Website: <a href="https://www.lahsa.org/">https://www.lahsa.org/</a>

Hours: 24 hours 24/7

**Overview:** Outreach workers will continue to operate in the field. Selected

community non-profit homeless services providers offer nightly shelter to homeless persons (mostly single adults) in Los Angeles County. If it is a youth, family, or adult seeking shelter, they can also



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

download the win app on mobile devices. As space may be limited, those in need of emergency shelter should contact the shelter hotline to determine the best way to gain admittance into a shelter. Most shelters will open at approximately 5 pm. **Immediate shelter is not guaranteed.** 

Name: Cardinal Manning Center

**Address:** 231 Winston St. Los Angeles, CA 90013

Phone: 213-229-9971 Email: socialservices@svdpla.org

Website: <a href="https://svdpla.org/mens-shelter-community-center/">https://svdpla.org/mens-shelter-community-center/</a>

**Hours:** 8am-5pm by appointment only (need to speak with a case

manager)

**Overview:** The Cardinal Manning Center operates a homeless shelter that offers

comprehensive services for adult men, 18 years and over,

experiencing homelessness. Assists adult males with permanent

housing, move-in assistance (as available), provides case

management, counseling and financial management. Meals and

access to showers provided. Men facility ONLY.

Name: Catholic Charities of Los Angeles, Inc.

Good Shepherd Center for Homeless Women and Children

Address: Languille Shelter: 267 N Belmont Ave; Los Angeles, CA 90026 (18 and

older no children)

Farley House: 1671 Beverly Blvd; Los Angeles, CA 90026 (Third trimester

pregnant women and/or women with children)

**Phone:** Languille Shelter 213–318–5773 (single women)





# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Farley House 213-318-5793 (women with children)

**Hours:** 24/7

Email: <a href="mailto:intakes@gschomeless.org">intakes@gschomeless.org</a>

Website: <a href="http://gschomeless.org">http://gschomeless.org</a>

**Overview:** Serving single women (18 years and older) and/or pregnant women

in their third trimester and/or with children. Need a case manager to be referred to shelters and residences. Individuals can stay up from

30-90 days.

Mothers and up to two children, 17 years and under (will accept young adults who are 18 years of age as long as they are enrolled in school, depending on the case; transitional housing, case

management services. The program only accepts referrals from case workers and HEO Counselors (case worker referrals preferred as verification of homeless status must be provided). HEO Counselors must call on behalf of the family and request intake paperwork.

Referrals can be made through email by case manager or HEO

Counselor. No walk-ins or self referrals.

Name: Home At Last - Matrix (Broadway)

**Address:** 8768 S. Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90003

**Phone:** 323-814-8408

Website: <a href="https://www.homeatlastcdc.org/">https://www.homeatlastcdc.org/</a>

Hours: 9am-5pm

**Overview:** Home At Last serves as one of the leading agency providers to Los

Angeles County and surrounding cities. Home At Last has successfully maintained Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Rehousing services (now called Rapid Rehousing), Temporary and Permanent housing



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

services to Transitional Aged Youth as well as single adults and familie. They increase the safety and emotional stability of homeless individuals and families through temporary and permanent housing. They promote life sustainability through social services, job readiness, education, and advocacy. Home At Last Community Development Corporation enhances the effectiveness of community programs by connecting individuals with the services they need.

Name: Dream Center (DC)

Address: 2301 Bellevue Avenue; Los Angeles, CA 90037

**Email:** <u>familyfloor@dreamcenter.org</u>

**Phone:** 213-273-7051 - For Families 213-273-7000 - General information

213-273-7174 - For Foster Youth Assistance

**Email:** <u>fosteryouth@dreamcenter.org</u>

Website: <a href="https://dreamcenter.org/residential/">https://dreamcenter.org/residential/</a>

**Hours:** M - F 8 am - 5:00 pm.

Name: Homeless Outreach Program/Integrated Care System (HOPICS)-

**Broadway Office (Substance Abuse Aid Services)** 

**Address:** 5715 S. Broadway Los Angeles, CA 90037

**Phone:** 323-948-0444

**Fax:** 323-948-0443

Website: <a href="https://www.hopics.org/">https://www.hopics.org/</a>

**Hours:** M - F 8:00am-4:30pm

**Overview:** The program provides substance abuse help/services.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Homeless Outreach Program Integrated Care System (HOPICS)-

**Crocker Office** 

**Address:** 5849 Crocker St Los Angeles, CA 90003

**Phone:** 323-432-4399 (Single adults-no children)

323-432-4383 (Family Solutions Center)

**Fax:** 323-432-4398

Website: <a href="https://www.hopics.org/">https://www.hopics.org/</a>

**Hours:** Monday-Friday 8:30am-4:30pm

Overview: HOPICS is the Services Planning Area 6 (SPA 6) Lead for the

Coordinated Entry System

Name: Homeless Outreach Program Integrated Care System (HOPICS)-

**Central Office** 

**Address:** 5603 Central Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90011

**Phone:** 323-432-3700

**Fax:** 323-432-3702

**Hours:** Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

Website: <a href="https://www.hopics.org/">https://www.hopics.org/</a>

**Overview:** The program offers trauma recovery and life skills counseling.

Name: Jewish Family Services of Los Angeles - DV Shelter

**Address:** 330 N. Fairfax Los Angeles, CA 90036

Phone: 323-681-2626/ **24-Hour Crisis Line:** 818-505-0900



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

RESOURCE GUIDE

**Email:** services@jfsla.org

**Fax:** 323-761-8801

Website: https://www.jfsla.org/

**Hours:** 24/7

**Overview:** Jewish Family Services of Los Angeles Hope provides

compassionate, personalized service to survivors of domestic

violence through a trauma-informed lens. All our services are free of charge and offered in English and Spanish. At our shelters, you and your children will find a safe and confidential place to heal and

create a plan for your future.

Name: Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority

**Address:** 707 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 1000 Aon Center, Los Angeles, CA 90017

**Phone:** 213-683-3333

**Fax:** 213-892-0093

Website: www.lahsa.org

**Hours:** 24/7

**Overview:** The agency provides shelter, motel vouchers and transportation to

homeless individuals. Single men and women are the primary target population but the Winter and Year Round Shelter Programs also service families as needed. There are no geographic restrictions. Winter Program is from December to March and there is a Year

Round Shelter Program beginning in July. Visit website for specific

locations.





# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority – LAHSA

Year-Round Shelter Program & Transportation Schedule

(Transportation during Winter ONLY, runs from Nov. 1st - March

31st)

**Phone:** 800-548-6047 (Hotline) **TDD**: 800-660-4026 (for the deaf and

hearing disabled)

**Hours:** 24/7

**Overview:** Hotline assists in finding shelter based on your zip code. Intake dates

and hours vary by shelter, you may call ahead for an intake

appointment. Outreach workers will continue to operate in the field. Selected community non-profit homeless services providers offer nightly shelter to homeless persons, adult single men and women in Los Angeles County. If it is a youth, family, or adult seeking shelter, they can also download the win app on mobile devices. As space may be limited, those in need of emergency shelter should contact the shelter hotline to determine the best way to gain admittance into a shelter. Most shelters will open at approximately 5pm. **Immediate shelter is not guaranteed.** 

Name: Midnight Mission-Safe Sleep Shelter for Homeless Individuals &

**Families** 

Address: 601 S. San Pedro St. Los Angeles, CA 90014

**Phone:** 213-624-9258 | Services for families - 213-624-9258 x2100

**Email:** <u>rrosales@midnightmission.org</u> - Ricardo Rosales- Services for

**Families** 

ksantana@midnightmission.org - Karen Santana -Shelter for Women

**Fax:** 213-553-2359

**Website:** <a href="https://www.midnightmission.org/">https://www.midnightmission.org/</a>



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

**Hours:** Opens at 9am to 3pm (intake) first come first serve basis (for beds).

Safe sleep: - in courtyard 7pm-4am for Adults.

Restrooms/Showers open 24 hours however closed at 10am and

11am for cleaning.

**Overview:** Serving adult single male and women, shelter program and

vouchers for night lodging. Beds: 44.

Name: Union Rescue Mission

**Address:** 545 S. San Pedro St. Los Angeles, Ca 90013

**Phone:** 213-347-6300

**Fax:** 213-612-0260

Website: <a href="https://urm.org/">https://urm.org/</a>

**Hours:** Office M – F: 8 am – 5 pm– Shelter open 24/7 for women and

children

**Overview:** Serving women and children, single men emergency shelter and

referral to transitional housing. Provides food, counseling, training

and classes, clinics, day center, and hospitality center.

Name: Upward Bound House

Address: 1104 Washington Ave. Santa Monica, CA 90403

Phone: 310-458-7779 Service/Intake and Administration (Need to be referred

by CES)

Fax/Email: 310-458-7289 or 310-306-1980| info@upwardboundhouse.org

Website: <a href="https://upwardboundhouse.org/">https://upwardboundhouse.org/</a>

**Hours:** Office hours: Monday-Friday / 9am - 5pm



#### **Overview:**

The agency provides emergency shelter for homeless families with minor children. Children 17 years and younger are accepted. The program can accommodate pregnant women in any stage who have minor children; people with physical and mental disabilities who are currently in treatment; and alcohol and drug abusers who have been clean and sober for at least twelve months. Residents of Santa Monica or Westside Los Angeles may receive priority, however, there are no geographic restrictions. Homeless families are instructed to call 211 – Not Upward Bound House directly.



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

## Unaccompanied Youth & Drop-in Centers

Name:	Angel's Flight At-Risk Youth Services
Address:	357 S. Westlake Ave Los Angeles, CA 90057
Phone:	Phone: 800-833-2499 or 213-318-5730
Website:	https://catholiccharitiesla.org/angels-flight-for-runaway-and-homeless-youth/
Hours:	Site Hours: 24/7 (best to call between 8:30am-5pm for phone intake)
Overview:	Services 10-17yrs. homeless or at-risk (male and female); transportation to school (Tri C @ St. Mary's Center), counseling, meals, hygiene/showers, clothes; beds 16. They accept youth that are not legal residents and or have no insurance. No ID or immigration status required. Classes are online if preferred. Some in-person classes. Parental consent if available. If services are not approved by the director, they will refer them out. 30 day program (can vary depending on need).

Name:	A Safe Place for Youth (SPY)
Address:	2471 Lincoln Blvd. Suite 101; Venice, CA 90291
Phone:	(310) 902-2283
Email:	info@safeplaceforyouth.org
Website:	www.safeplaceforyouth.org
Hours:	Access Center Drop In: M - Th: 10am-7pm   F: 9:30am-3:30pm   Sat. & Sun.: 9:30am - 3:30pm





# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Overview:

SPY works with youth ages 12–25 who are experiencing or at risk of homelessness. Young people can access our continuum of services in a safe, welcoming space. SPY's Drop-In Access Center helps youth meet basic survival needs of meals, showers and clothing; improve physical and emotional wellbeing; and develop meaningful relationships with peers, staff and the community.

Name: Enhanced Emergency Shelter Program | Department of Mental

**Health TAY Field Based Program** 

Phone: 213-738-6194 TAY Intake Specialist

Hours: Mon – Fri 8 am – 5 pm

Overview: This program provides emergency shelter to Transition Age Youth

(TAY) (age 18-25) with mental health issues that are experiencing homelessness. The program includes linkage to a DMH Clinician and Housing Specialist who are assigned to the shelters. Youth can be on parole/probation, if they have been released from the psychiatric hospital, they must come with 30 days of medication. Cannot be

under LPS Conservatorship.

There are 3 locations in the Hollywood area, 3 locations in South LA, 1 location in Central LA, and 1 location in the San Fernando Valley. Housing is provided on a first come first serve basis. Clients cannot be receiving social security benefits, no immigration status required, no ID required, if they have a DCFS case open, the youth can self-refer, but their social worker must provide a letter if requested by the Intake Specialist. Individuals who are interested in services should call the Intake Specialist line or email. TAYNavigation@dmh.lacounty.gov





## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Los Angeles LGBT Center – The Village at Ed Gould Plaza

Address: 1118 N McCadden Place; Los Angeles, CA 90038

**Phone:** 323-993-7400 (Intake must be done in person)

Website: <a href="https://www.lgbtcenters.org/LGBTCenters/Center/6505/The-Village-">https://www.lgbtcenters.org/LGBTCenters/Center/6505/The-Village-</a>

Ed-Gould-Plaza

**Hours:** Youth Center Drop in hours for youth 16-24yrs: M - F: 7:30am - 3:30pm,

Saturday-Sunday: 7:30am - 1:30pm

Overview: The Los Angeles LGBT Center is a vital social safety net for the LGBT

community; a safe and welcoming place where individuals of all ages can find help, as well as hope and support, when they need it the most. From housing homeless youth to providing affordable housing for seniors—and from helping transgender people find employment

to providing legal support for asylum seekers—no organization serves more LGBT people than the Center. Immediately after their intake,

youth are assessed by a case manager. ID is required.

Name: My Friend's Place

**Address:** 5850 Hollywood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028

**Phone:** 323-908-0011 or 888-YOUTH50

**Email:** info@myfriendsplace.org

**Website:** <a href="http://myfriendsplace.org/">http://myfriendsplace.org/</a>

**Hours:** Office: M - F 9:00 am -5:30 pm.

YouthDrop-in Center: M, T, TH, F: 9:30am-2:30pm and W: 9:30am-12pm

Overview: The Intake & Crisis Care team receives ongoing supervision and

training to identify risks commonly confronting youth experiencing



homelessness, including suicidal ideation and human trafficking, allowing intake specialists to refer youth to the most appropriate resources and interventions. My Friend's Place offers a comprehensive continuum of services to young people experiencing homelessness between the ages of 12 and 25, and their children, each year, helping young our young people who are experiencing homelessness to move toward wellness, stability and self-sufficiency.

Salvation Army/The Way In Youth Services

**Address:** 5939 Hollywood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028

**Phone:** 323-469-2946

Name:

**Website:** <a href="https://thewayin.salvationarmy.org/">https://thewayin.salvationarmy.org/</a>

**Hours:** Phone screening between 8:30am – 4:30pm but no Drop-in available, must

go through the gatekeeper. Anyone in the community can come eat from 6

pm-8:30p.m Monday-Friday.

**Overview:** Serving 18-25 yrs. Shelter has 69 Beds for a variety of programs serving

adult men between the ages of 18-24 yrs. Programs include Independent Living, Transitional Housing (both for male and females), Crisis beds (referral

through Department of Mental Health (DMH) and Bridge beds (for

individuals exiting some type of institution, i.e. foster care, incarceration and

homelessness). Now accepting new residents.

Name: St. Anne's Transitional Housing Program

Address: 151 N. Occidental Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90026

**Phone:** 213-381-2931

**Website:** <a href="https://stannes.org/">https://stannes.org/</a> <a href="mailto:Emailton to the stannes.org/">Email: contact@stannes.org/</a>

**Hours:** Office 9 am – 6 pm Staff on call 24/7

**Overview:** Serving former foster care, and probation youth between the ages of 18-24.

By the age of 25 residents are expected to leave. If a youth joins a program at 24, they can stay up to 3 years. Pregnant and parenting individuals are allowed into the housing program with up to 2 children. This program

provides transitional housing and assists youths in high school to progress towards a diploma, GED, and stable employment. Non-Minor Dependents –

referred by DCFS or Probation Department. CES Matches – must be

accepted before the age of 25.

Name: Youth Emerging Stronger (YES)-

Taft House-Shelter & Support for Youth

Address: 1857 Taft Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90028

**Hotline:** Homeless youth (12-24 Yrs.): 323-366-2450 & 323-240-2253

**Phone:** Admin Office: 323-957-7757 M- F 8:00 am to 4:00 pm

Email: <a href="mailto:lnfo@YouthEmergingStronger.org">lnfo@YouthEmergingStronger.org</a>

Website: <u>www.youthemergingstronger.org</u>

**Hours:** Intakes 24/7

**Overview** YES is here for youth of ALL races, ethnicities, genders and religions. We

affirm and welcome LGBTQ youth and any youth with a history of sexual

exploitation. YES does not accept youth with DCFS open cases.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

### Resources for Homeless Veterans & Family Members

Name: New Directions for Veterans

Address: 11303 Wilshire Blvd. VA Bldg. 116 Los Angeles, CA 90073-1003

**Phone:** 310-914-4045

**Hours:** 24 hours a day, 7 days a week via phone number listed above

**Website:** <a href="https://ndvets.org/transitional-emergency-housing/">https://ndvets.org/transitional-emergency-housing/</a>

Overview: New Directions' newest program offers outpatient services and

support as well as transitional housing to veterans of Operation Enduring Freedom and Operation Iraqi Freedom (OEF/OIF). Services include Veteran Benefits Advocacy, Family Reunification Support, Separation/Transition Assistance, Help with Legal Issues, Counseling and Therapy, Substance Abuse Management, Mental Health Support.

Name: U.S. Veterans Initiative - Long Beach Villages at Cabrillo

**Address:** 2001 River Ave.; Long Beach, CA 90810

**Phone:** 562-200-7300

Housing: 562-544-6465 – Howard Creighton

Employment assistance: 562-972-1947 Luis Crespo/ Cherrie Lechuga

562-754-1393

Mental Health & Wellness: 562-505-2830 Allyson Coats Individualized Support: 562-544-6465 Howard Creighton

Support Services for Veteran Families: 562–936–8127 Donna Berry

Female Veterans Services: 562-200-7315 - Ashley Chase

Website: <u>www.usvets.orq</u>



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

**Overview:** The agency has a 550-bed transitional housing facility for homeless

male & female veterans. Substance abuse program, job program

and offers a Women Veterans and Children Program.

Name: Housing Resources for Veterans Los Angeles County Resource

Center

**Phone:** 877-428-8844

Website: <a href="http://housing.lacounty.gov/Veterans.html">http://housing.lacounty.gov/Veterans.html</a>

**Overview:** The Los Angeles County Housing Resource Center website strives to

bring new information and tools for assisting homeless veterans and their families find affordable housing throughout Los Angeles County.

Name: U.S. Vets - Patriotic Hall

Address: 1816 S. Figueroa St.; Los Angeles, CA

**Phone:** 213-223-8366 Jennifer Delatte – <u>idelatte@usvets.org</u>

Chris Cleland – v2p@usvets.org – 213-712-6268

Mental Health & Wellness: Dana Gretchen 213-712-6268

Rocio Palmero 213-348-4849

**Website:** <a href="https://usvets.org/locations/patriotic-hall/">https://usvets.org/locations/patriotic-hall/</a>

**Hours:** M-F 8 am - 4 pm

**Overview:** To facilitate successful transition of military veterans and their

families through the provision of housing, counseling, career

development and comprehensive support.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

### **Food Pantries**

Name: Centro Santo Tomas

**Address:** 2727 W. Pico Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90006

**Phone:** 323-737-3325

**Hours:** Food distribution 2<sup>nd</sup> and 3<sup>rd</sup> Saturday of the month from 4:30 am to

7:30 am. Fresh vegetable distribution every Friday @ 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm. Must bring ID, must be a resident of the surrounding area 90006,

parts of 90007 and 90019.

**Overview:** Centro Santo Tomas provides emergency food services for low

income and families experiencing homelessness. No fees for

services.

Name: My Friends House Inc.

Address: 3533 W. 58th Pl. Los Angeles, CA 90043

**Phone:** 323–292–4939 Service/Intake and Administration

**Email:** <u>info@myfriendshouseinc.org</u>

**Website:** <a href="http://myfriendshouseinc.org/">http://myfriendshouseinc.org/</a>

**Hours:** Wednesday: 9 am to 11 am.

(July & August Months ONLY, Wednesday: 8am-10am)

**Overview:** The agency provides personal goods service for people who live in

Los Angeles County, available for those on a fixed income, the

unhoused and/or seniors. A nurse is also on site (CA Medical Health Center) to provide blood pressure checks and diabetes screenings for interested clients. Healthy eating and cooking classes will begin



in the fall. There are no geographic restrictions. No preregistration or documentation required.

Name:	Faith In Christ
Address:	4501 S. Western Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90062
Phone:	323-291-9636 (Community Center for Service/Intake). Emergency Clothing Distribution by appointment only.
Website:	https://www.ficm-la.org/
Hours:	Tuesdays at 10:00am – 11:30am food distribution or until groceries run out and Saturday 9:30am - 10:30am is the hot meal distribution.
Overview:	This agency provides emergency food and holiday assistance for people in South Central Los Angeles. There are no geographic restrictions for holiday assistance. Thanksgiving and Christmas Day hot meal distribution from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm open to the public.

Name:	World Harvest
Address:	3100 Venice Blvd.; Los Angeles, CA 90019
Phone:	213-746-2227
Website Hours:	http://www.worldharvestfoodbank.org/ Mon- Saturday 8 am- 3 pm
Overview:	This program offers a basket full of food for a \$50 donation; the basket can also be received in exchange for a 4 hours volunteer



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

service once a week at the location. Must register a day in advance in order to volunteer you must complete the hours and receive the basket. Food distributions are available across the city. Dates, times, and locations updated regularly on the website and social media pages. <a href="https://linktr.ee/worldharvestfoodbank">https://linktr.ee/worldharvestfoodbank</a>. ID ONLY REQUIRED FOR VOLUNTEERS.

Name: Food on Foot

**Address:** 1625 N. Schrader Ave.

Hollywood, CA 90028 (Parking Lot of Los Angeles LGBT Ctr.)

**Phone:** 310-860-0022

**Email:** <u>info@foodonfoot.org</u>

Website: <u>www.foodonfoot.org</u>

**Hours:** Distribute clothing, free meals and hygiene products every Sunday

from 1:15pm - 4:30pm (in the back parking lot of LGBT center.)

Overview: Dedicated to assisting unhouse and low-income neighbors. Provides

hot nutritious meals, clothing, hygiene items, other everyday essentials, and assistance into transitioning to employment.

Name: Jewish Family Services of Los Angeles – SOVA

**Address:** 8846 W. Pico Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 9005

(Food distribution is held in the back of the building. Enter from Robertson or

Livonia)

**Phone:** 818-988-7682

Website: <a href="https://www.jfsla.org/">https://www.jfsla.org/</a>

**Hours:** Mon-Thurs 10:00am-1:30pm Sunday: 9:00am-12:00pm





## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Overview: New cl

New clients are advised to arrive by the time the pantry first opens in the morning to register as a new participant and receive the complete program orientation. Photo ID for first-time participants. You may visit the SOVA pantry **twice in each calendar month** and receive groceries for all eligible dependent family members. If you are homeless or do not have refrigeration and/or cooking facilities. Parents or guardians must provide kids' names and birthdays.

Emergency grants are provided for those in need.

Name: Hollywood Food Coalition

**Address:** 5939 Hollywood Blvd. Hollywood, CA 90028

**Phone:** 323-462-2032

Website: www.hofoco.org

**Hours:** Monday-Friday Dinner 6:30-8pm at The Salvation Army Hollywood

Campus at 5939 Hollywood Blvd Los Angeles, CA 90028 (between

Gower & Bronson)

Saturday & Sunday Dinner 6:30-7:30pm at the corner of Orange & Romaine Los Angeles, CA 90038(near Santa Monica Blvd and La Brea

Ave)

Overview: We provide a healthy, multi-course meal on the weekdays and on the

weekends, but we have adopted a 'to-go' model. Serves hot dinners

to all, no requirements or documentation necessary to join us.

Name: Westside Food Bank

Address: 1710 22<sup>nd</sup> St.; Santa Monica, CA 90404

**Phone:** 310 828-6016

Website: <a href="https://wsfb.org">https://wsfb.org</a>





## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

**Overview:** 

Monday-Friday 9-5 pm

Westside Food Bank's mission is to distribute as much food as possible to local agencies with food assistance programs and to reduce food waste on the Westside of Los Angeles County. We annually distribute 4.5 million pounds of food to over 70 local social service agencies. We do not distribute food directly to individuals, only to agencies below. Call before you go: Please call the pantry you wish to visit before showing up. Program hours and eligibility requirements change from site to site, so please call each program directly to confirm hours and requirements. See below for a map and list of food pantries in Westside Food Bank's service area.

Name	Address	Zip	Phone	Days/Hours of Operation
Church on Pearl Pantry	1520 Pearl St. Santa Monica, CA 90405	90405	310-310-1384	Wed. 2:30 to 5:30 p.m.
Collins & Katz Family YMCA	1466 S. Westgate Ave.	90025	310-477-1511	Thu. 9am to 11:00 a.m.
Faith Tabernacle Church Pantry	2147 Purdue Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90025	90025	310-473-3135	Sun. 12:30-1:30pm
Food Pantry LAX	355 E. Beach St. Inglewood, CA 90302	90302	310-677-5597	Tue & Fri. 9:30 a.m. to Noon



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Mar Vista Family Center	5075 S. Slauson Ave, Culver City	90230	310-390-9607	Wednesday 8:30am
Access Center a Project of The People Concern	503 Olympic Blvd. Santa Monica, CA 90401	90401	310-450-4050	Tuesday 1pm-2:30pm
Salvation Army, Santa Monica	1533 4th Street Santa Monica, CA 90401	90401	310-451-1358	Mon. & Wed. 11 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Salvation Army, Inglewood	324 E. Queen St. Inglewood, CA 90301	90301	(310) 677- 3375	Tues. and Wed. 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.
SOVA Valley	16439 Vanowen St.	91406	(818) 988- 7682	Tue. & Wed. 10 am. to 1 p.m.
SOVA West	8846 West Pico Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90035	90035	(818) 988- 7682	Mon Wed. 10:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
St. Augustine's S.A.V.E.S.	3820 Jasmine Ave. Culver City, CA	90232	(310) 838- 2702	Mon, Wed, & Fri. 9am - 11:30am
St. Gerard's Social	4439 Inglewood Blvd.	90066	(310) 390- 5034	Tuesday 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 am



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE RESOURCE GUIDE

Service	Los Angeles, CA 90066			
St. Joseph Center	204 Hampton Dr. Venice, CA 90291	90291	(310) 396- 6468	Mon Thur. 10:00 a.m. to 11:50 am 12 pm to 2:50 pm
St. Mark Parish	940 Coeur D'Alene Ave. Venice, CA 90291	90291	(310) 821- 5058	Saturdays 11:00am to 1:00 p.m.
St. Robert's Center	211 3rd Ave. Venice, CA 90291	90291	(310) 392- 8701	Sat. 8:30am to 11:00 a.m.
Westside Vineyard Church	3838 S Centinela Ave.	90066	(310) 426- 8598	Wednesdays 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

## Clothing

Name: Operation School Bell (OSB) K-5

**Phone:** 323-469-6017 option 8

**Email:** <u>kielfitzgerald@yahoo.com</u>

**Hours:** By appointment only

Overview: Operation School Bell ("OSB") a service of the Assistance League®

of Los Angeles provides new school clothes and supplies to elementary-age school children in LA Unified School District

(LAUSD).

## **Laundry Services**

Name:	Laundry Love
Address:	Site locations: Check the website for specific locations in the area
Website:	https://laundrylove.org/
Hours:	Site Hours: Check the website for site location hours.
Overview:	The Laundry Love map may not be updated with correct dates and times. Please contact the Laundry Love location facilitator to confirm. Laundry Love partners with local Laundromats in cleaning clothes and linens of low-income or no-income families and individuals (experiencing homelessness or not). During select days and times, laundry is free. Just bring your clothes. Quarters, soap, and dryer sheets are provided. There are no income requirements, everyone is welcome.

### Homeless Prevention & Tenant Rights Programs

Name: BASTA Long Beach

**Address:** See below.

**Phone:** See below.

**Hours:** Monday- Friday – 9:30 am to 5:00 pm

Website: <a href="https://www.basta.org/">https://www.basta.org/</a>

Basta Los Angeles- South Bay

333 W. Broadway #204 Long Beach, CA

90802

(562)825-5050

**Basta Lancaster** 

667 W. Ave. J Lancaster, CA 93534

(661) 525-5050

Basta Los Angeles- Main Office

1545 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 600 Los Angeles,

CA 90017

(213) 736-5050

**Basta Van Nuys** 

6277 Van Nuys Blvd. Ste. 204 Van Nuys, C

91401

(818) 452-5050

**Overview:** Specializes in tenants' rights and advocacy by helping to eliminate

homelessness, engage tenants with their living situation and enforce housing laws. Fights against landlords in the courts. Basta covers the

Compton, Long Beach and Inglewood courthouses.

Name: Bet Tzedek

**Address:** 3250 Wilshire Blvd., 13<sup>th</sup> Floor Los Angeles, CA 90010





# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

**Phone:** 323-939-0506

Website: <u>bettzedek.org</u>

**Overview:** If you need help with a legal issue or case, please do not visit their

office; instead, call the intake line at 323-939-0506, email

intake@bettzedek.org, or you may fill out their online intake form on

their website.

Provides **FREE**, expert legal advice and representation to low-income residents of Los Angeles County. Legal Service Priorities

include; Elder Law, Housing, Holocaust Survivors' Services,

Community Outreach, Government Benefits and Guardianships and

Conservatorships rights.

Name: Eviction Defense Network

Address: 316 W. 2<sup>nd</sup> St. 8<sup>th</sup> Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90012

**Phone:** 213-385-8112

Website: <a href="https://edn.la/">https://edn.la/</a>

**Hours:** Monday – Friday: 9am- 5 pm, Thursday Closes at 4pm

**Overview:** The agency provides housing-related legal services for people of all

ages in the County of Los Angeles. Services include eviction

assistance (defense), legal counseling and representation, and

public awareness/education about housing issues. Full

representation is provided to any tenant with a reasonable defense. There are no geographic restrictions. We ask for your cooperation when you visit us as you can expect to wait. First-time clients must

arrive before 3pm on any given day.





## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Fair Housing Foundation – Los Angeles County Office

Address: 3605 Long Beach Blvd., #302 Long Beach, CA 90807

**Phone:** 562-989-1206/800-446-3247 (Hotline)

**Website:** <u>fairhousingfoundation.com/</u>

**Hours:** M-F 8 am-5 pm; Closed for lunch 12:30 pm-1: 15 pm

Virtual Clinic Wed. 9am - 4pm

**Overview:** Offices are closed to the public, only assisting via phone.

Provides services revolving around Housing Discrimination Services,
Outreach and Education Services and General Housing (Tenants and
Landlords) Services. Services limited to the following cities within
LAUSD: Gardena, Huntington Park, South Gate, Compton, Long Beach

and Lynwood. Please check the website for additional cities.

Virtual Fair Housing Workshops available. Check the website for

meetings. You must register ahead of time.

Name: Housing Rights Center

**Address:** 3255 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1150 Los Angeles, CA 90010

**Phone:** 800-477-5977 (Hotline)

Hotline hours: 8:30-5pm every weekday.

**Email:** info@housingrightscenter.org

**Website:** <u>www.housingrightscenter.org</u>

**Overview:** The mission of the Housing Rights Center is to actively support and

promote fair housing through education, advocacy, and litigation. To the end that all persons have the opportunity to secure the housing



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

they desire and can afford, without discrimination based on their race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, familial status, marital status, disability, genetic information, ancestry, age, source of income or other characteristics protected by law. Services available: fair housing education and outreach, housing discrimination complaint investigation, landlord-tenant counseling.

### **Inglewood Clinic:**

### 1201 La Tijera Blvd. Inglewood, CA 90302

Free in person walk in clinic the first and third Tuesday of each month from 1pm to 4pm. First come, first served.

Name: Inner City Law Center

Address: 1309 E. 7<sup>th</sup> St. Los Angeles, CA 90021

**Phone:** 213-891-2880

**Website:** <u>innercitylaw.org/</u>

**Hours:** Mon- Fri 9 am- 4 pm

**Overview:** Appointments required for all visitors, except for walk-in clinics. If you

are a current client, please leave a message and they will call you

back within 48 business hours.

The Eviction Assistance Center only handles eviction actions that are

filed at the **Stanley Mosk Courthouse**, (Temporarily serving the

Pasadena and Norwalk courthouses).

Eviction Assistance Center, Stanley Mosk Courthouse, 1st Floor, Rm 115

111 North Hill Street Los Angeles, CA 90011



RESOURCE GUIDE

If you need assistance with public benefits issues involving Social Security and Supplemental Security Income, CalWorks, CalFresh and General Relief – Appeals Only.

Name: Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles – Self Help Legal Access

**Centers** 

**Hours:** Check self-help locations for hours.

**Overview:** Self Help Centers are walk-in centers that offer individuals who are

representing themselves legal information, assistance in preparing legal forms, guidance in civil matters including evictions, divorces, paternity actions and civil harassment are some of the services

offered. Referrals are provided as needed.

**IMPORTANT:** Self-help centers are open to walk-ins for limited services. LAFLA self-help hotline at 213-235-0060 for remote assistance. Hotline is open Monday-Friday from 8:30am-12:00pm. Monday-Thursday from 1:00pm-4:30pm. Closed Friday afternoon.

### **Self-Help Locations:**

### **Inglewood Courthouse**

1 E Regent St., Room 107 Inglewood, CA 90301

Hours:

Monday – Friday 9 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. and 1:30–4:30 p.m. Monday – Thursday

Closed Friday afternoon.

### **Long Beach Courthouse**

275 Magnolia Ave., Room 3101 Long Beach, CA 90802

Hours:

Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. and

1:30 – 4:00 p.m Monday – Thursday

Closed Friday afternoon.

### **Santa Monica Courthouse**

1725 Main St., Room 210 Santa Monica, CA 90401

### **Torrance Courthouse**

825 Maple Ave., Room 160 Torrance, CA 90503



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

Hours:

Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. and 1:30-4:00 p.m Monday – Thursday Closed Friday afternoon.

Hours:

Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. – 12 p.m. and 1:00–4:00 p.m Monday – Thursday Closed Friday afternoon.

Name: Public Counsel Law Center: Homeless Prevention/Children's

Rights/Immigration/Social Service Assistance/Referrals

**Address:** 610 S. Ardmore Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90005

**Phone:** 213-385-2977 and 800-870-8090

**Fax:** 213-385-9089

Website: <u>publiccounsel.orq</u>

**Hours:** Appointments Only: M - F; 9:00 am - 5:00pm

**Overview:** Public Counsel's Homelessness Prevention Law Project (HPLP) serves

individuals that are at high risk of becoming chronically homeless.

HPLP provides pro bono representation before administrative agencies to homeless individuals and families to secure food,

shelter, clothing, and other vital benefits. Services: CARES: Emergency Food and Shelter Advocacy. Social security and medical benefits advocacy, eviction defense, policy and impact litigation. \*Clients

seen by appointment only, no walk-ins.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

## RESOURCE GUIDE

## **Immigration Services**

Name: LA County Office of Immigration Affairs

Website: <a href="https://oia.lacounty.gov/">https://oia.lacounty.gov/</a>

**Overview:** The Los Angeles County Office of Immigrant Affairs helps all

immigrants learn about available services for them and their families. We speak your language, understand your culture, know your immigration concerns, and safeguard your information. These

are some of the services we can connect you to:

• COVID-19 vaccinations, testing, treatment

- Landlord/tenant disputes and foreclosure prevention
- Medical and mental health care
- Wage disputes and small business support
- Food security and nutrition
- Immigration legal representation and public charge concerns
- Consumer fraud and disputes



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### **Web Resources**

If you believe you have been discriminated against in any housing or community development program, you may file a complaint with Federal Housing Equal Opportunity	https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/fair_housing_equal_opp/online-complaint
For information related to a variation on the section 8 housing, Project-Based Voucher Program	https://www.hacla.org/en/about-section-8
To learn more about steps that renters can take to protect their security deposit after they've paid it, check out Nolo's article	https://www.nolo.com/legal- encyclopedia/protect-security-deposit- move-in-30231.html
To learn more about renters' rights and landlords' obligations when it comes to the return of the security deposit	https://www.nolo.com/legal- encyclopedia/chart-cleaning-repairs- landlord-deduct-29017.html
For information on affordable housing visit the Los Angeles Housing and Community Investment Department	https://housing.lacity.org
For Information on Retaliatory Eviction	https://realestate.findlaw.com/landlord- tenant-law/defenses-to-eviction.html
For information on the Department of Consumer Affairs A Guide to Residential Tenants' And Landlords' Rights And Responsibilities	http://www.courts.ca.gov/documents/Cali fornia-Tenants-Guide.pdf





### RESOURCE GUIDE

For information on situations that can lead to evictions visit	https://hcidla.lacity.org/Eviction- Situations-and-Behaviors-Renters https://housing.lacity.org/residents/situations-that-can-lead-to-eviction
For more information on the legal reasons for eviction	https://housing.lacity.org/rental- property-owners/legal-reasons-for- evictions
The website for filing a complaint if you are being evicted	Https://housing.lacity.org/residents/file- a-rso-complaint

#### **Mental Health Services**

Name:	<b>Asian Pacific Counseling and Treatment Center</b>
Nulle.	ASIGN Pacific Counselling and Treatment Center

Address: 520 S. La Fayette Park Pl. Suite 300; Los Angeles, CA 90057

**Phone:** Service/intake (213) 252-2100

Website: <a href="www.apctc.org">www.apctc.org</a>

**Hours:** M - F; 9am to 5pm by appointment only.

**Overview:** Appointments to be conducted in person, over the phone or

video sessions. APCTC provides vital services to adults, older adults, adolescents, and children who are dealing with a wide range of mental health and social problems. Most of these individuals come from the following Asian Pacific communities

(based on age groups): Cambodian, Chinese, Japanese, Korean, Laotian, Filipino, Thai and Vietnamese. While the focus of APCTC has been on serving the needs of Asians and Pacific





### RESOURCE GUIDE

Islanders in need, the Centers also provide services to non-Asian individuals and families

Name: Children's Hospital Los Angeles

Homeless Adolescent and Young Adult Wellness Clinic

**Address:** 3250 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 300 Los Angeles, CA 90010

**Phone:** 323-361-2153

**Website:** <u>www.chla.org/homeless-adolescent-and-young-adult-</u>

wellness-center

**Hours:** M – F; 9 am – 5 pm. & Clinic hours: M-F; 8:00 am – 5:00 pm

Overview: Homeless Adolescent and Young Adult Wellness Clinic (HAWC)

provides integrated services for runaway and homeless youth between the ages of 12 and 24. Free comprehensive medical care, psychological counseling, case management and health education services are offered HAWC also has a Homeless Outreach Team, which provides basic medical screening at youth drop-in centers and shelters to maximize access to

care.

Name: Wellnest – Exposition Park Office

**Address:** 3787 S. Vermont Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90007

**Phone:** 323-766-2345

Website: <a href="https://www.wellnestla.org/">https://www.wellnestla.org/</a>





### RESOURCE GUIDE

**Hours:** Monday & Thursday 9am to 5pm (Tues. limited providers available

from 11 am-2 pm) Friday 9am - 12pm

**Overview:** Programs and services are designed to meet the health needs for

kids ages 0-21: children, adolescents, and young adults. Empowering children and young adults to get on track to success – to reach goals in school, build healthy relationships, and enjoy emotional well-being. Services include; Early Intervention & Community Wellness, Access &

Wellness Center, Outpatient and Intensive Services.

Name: Sunrise Community Counseling Center

**Address:** 537 S. Alvarado St., Los Angeles, CA 90057

**Phone:** 213-207-2770 (service/intake)

**Hours:** Monday, Thursday, Friday 9:00am - 5:00pm

Tuesday and Wednesday 9:00am - 7:00pm

Saturday- Hours Vary; Please call

Website: Not available.

**Overview:** Sunrise Community Counseling Center takes pride in providing

substance misuse/abuse, sexual abuse, teen parenting, domestic violence and mental health prevention and treatment services via zoom ONLY to the community. Sunrise CCC offers court ordered programming, group, and individual counseling. We provide counseling services in Spanish and take great pride in serving the large Latino community. The priority of SCCC is to provide safe, respectful, and culturally sensitive services to help the community

members improve their overall health





### RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: School Mental Health Crisis Counseling and Intervention Services

(SMH-CCIS)

**Phone:** 213-241-3841 M - F; 8:00 am - 4:30 pm

After hours: 213-625-6631 Los Angeles School Police Department

Website: <a href="https://www.lausd.org/Page/20125">https://www.lausd.org/Page/20125</a>

**Overview:** Crisis Counseling and Intervention Services (CCIS), from the Office

of Student Health & Human Services, School Mental Health, is

dedicated to restoring and maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment for the students and staff of the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD). CCIS staff provides crisis response and recovery services in collaboration with School Police, Educational

Service Centers, and community resources.

Name: School Mental Health – Washington Prep.

**Address:** 1555 W. 110<sup>th</sup> St.; Los Angeles, CA 90047

**Phone:** 323-241-1909

**Hours:** Monday-Friday: 8:00am-4:30pm

Website: <a href="https://washingtonprephs.lausd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC\_ID">https://washingtonprephs.lausd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC\_ID</a>

=3757186&type=d&pREC\_ID=2438175

**Overview:** School Mental Health provides prevention, early intervention, and

intensive mental health treatment to LAUSD students and families. Clinicians and interns in this program provide individual, family, and group therapy, parenting classes, and classroom-based prevention programs at Clinic and Wellness Centers and their feeder schools. Referrals by school personnel and/or students may self-refer.





Name: School Mental Health – Crenshaw High School

**Address:** 5010 11th Ave,; Los Angeles, CA 90043

**Phone:** 323-290-7737

**Hours:** Monday - Friday: 8am - 4:30pm

https://www.crenshawhs.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC\_ID=235188 Website:

&type=d&pREC\_ID=1085916

**Overview:** School Mental Health provides prevention, early intervention, and

> intensive mental health treatment to LAUSD students and families. Clinicians and interns in this program provide individual, family, and group therapy, parenting classes, and classroom-based prevention programs at Clinic and Wellness Centers and their feeder schools.

Referrals by school personnel and/or students may self-refer.

Name: County of Los Angeles DMH - Full Service Partnership (FSP)

**Hotline:** 800-854-7771

Service Area Navigation - 310-482-6610- West Los Angeles

**Email** https://dmh.lacounty.gov/our-services/children/fsp-fccs/

https://dmh.lacounty.gov/our-services/children/fsp-fccs/ Website:

24/7. **Hours:** 

**Overview:** All FSP programs are targeting those populations at high risk of

experiencing homelessness. Full-Service Partnership for Children 0-15

yrs. Program is designed to address the total needs of a family

member (and possibly other family members) who are experiencing

significant emotional, psychological or behavioral problems.





### RESOURCE GUIDE

Full-Service Partnership offers services to children (Birth-15) and youth from 16-20 years old. Visit website for more information on referral process

Name: National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI)

**Address:** 921 Westwood Blvd

Los Angeles, CA 90024

**Phone:** 310-889-7200 | HelpLine: 1-800-950-6264 | Text: "helpline" to 62640

In a crisis? Call or Text 988

**Hours:** 9:00am-5:00pm

Website: <a href="https://namiwla.org/">https://namiwla.org/</a>

**Overview:** NAMI, the National Alliance on Mental Illness, is the nation's largest

grassroots mental health organization dedicated to building better lives for the millions of Americans affected by mental illness. NAMI advocates for access to services, treatment, support and research and is steadfast in its commitment to raise awareness and build a

community of hope for all of those in need.

**Services:** Our local NAMI Westside Los Angeles office allows us to respond personally to thousands of requests each year, providing free referral, information and support—a much-needed lifeline for

many.

NAMI Westside Los Angeles also offers Peer Support Groups for those living with mental health conditions, and Family Support Groups for family members and loved ones who are living with mental health conditions. Our support groups are free and no registration is required for you to attend. We also offer free classes. For parents of students ages 12–22 we offer an online class to help parents navigate schools, iep, etc. through Nami.org "Basics on Demand".



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Step Up - Daniel's Place

Address: 3745 Overland Ave, Los Angeles, CA 90034

**Phone:** (310) 394-6889 & (310)-392-5855

**Website:** <a href="https://www.stepup.org/services/programs-for-transition-age-">https://www.stepup.org/services/programs-for-transition-age-</a>

youth/

**Hours:** Monday-Friday: 9:00am-4:30pm

**Overview:** Daniel's Place assists individuals ages 18-28, who are experiencing

a mental health need, and who may or may not be experiencing homelessness. Daniel's Place assists in navigating the mental

healthcare system with support, education, and advocacy. Daniel's Place helps build support systems in the lives of young adults and families. Daniel's Place serves young adults with serious mental health issues, primarily: Major depression, Bipolar disorder and

Schizophrenia disorders

### Medical, Dental & Vision (Free and Low-cost)

Name: Hollywood Sunset Free Clinic

**Address:** 3324 W. Sunset Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90026

**Phone:** 323-660-2400 Admin: 323-660-7959

Website: <a href="www.hsfreeclinic.org">www.hsfreeclinic.org</a>

**Hours:** Mon-Fri: 10:00am-5:00pm

Saturday: 9:00am-1:00pm





### RESOURCE GUIDE

**Overview:** Offers **FREE** medical care for children, teens and adults and whole

families without insurance. Services offered include; immunizations, physical exams, tattoo removal, STD & HIV screenings and cancer

screenings.

Name: Los Angeles Christian Health Centers: Joshua House Clinic

**Address:** 325 E 7<sup>th</sup> St. Los Angeles, CA 90014

**Phone:** 213-893-1960

**Website:** <u>www.lachc.com</u>

**Hours:** Mon-Wed 7:00am – 4:30pm, Thurs-Fri 7:00am-8:00pm, Sat

8:00am-12:00pm

**Overview:** We offer telehealth visits, connecting you with your provider via

your mobile phone (video visits), or home phone (telephone visits if video not available), and in-clinic hybrid visits involving telephone

and face-to-face communication inside our exam rooms. In

person visits are welcomed. Offers primary and preventative adult and pediatric medical care, dental care, mental health and case management. Also, TB screenings and follow up therapy, HIV and hepatitis C education, optometry and more. Offers COVID-19

vaccine for anyone 18 and over.

Name: Gracelight Community Health - HOLLYWOOD

**Address:** 4618 Fountain Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

**Phone:** 323-953-7170

Website: <a href="https://gracelight.org/">https://gracelight.org/</a>



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

RESOURCE GUIDE

**Hours:** Monday-Friday 8:00 am - 5:30 pm

**Overview:** Clinics offer Primary Care, Pediatric Care, Dental, Vision, Disease

Management, Pediatric Asthma and more. Service available in various languages including Arabic, Armenian, Cantonese, Russian, Tagalog, Vietnamese and more. Visit the website for a specific list

of the **5 locations** and hours around Los Angeles.

Name: Saban Community Clinic – Beverly Health Center

**Address:** 8405 Beverly Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90048

**Phone:** 323-653-1990

Website: <a href="https://www.sabancommunityclinic.org">www.sabancommunityclinic.org</a>

**Hours:** Mon-Thurs: 7:30am - 8:30pm

Fri: 7:30am - 5:00pm

**DENTAL:** 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday: 8:00am - 4:30pm

Wednesday: 8:00am - 8:30pm

Friday: 8:00am – 4:00pm

**PHARMACY:** 

Monday-Thursday: 8:30am-8pm

Friday: 8:30am-5pm

FREE WALK-IN SHOWERS: Mon-Fri: 7:30am-12:00pm

**Overview:** Please visit the website for all 5 locations and their hours of

operation. NOTE: Only 3 locations (Beverly, Virgin and Melrose center offer dental services) Provides affordable, high-quality medical and dental care. Services for men, women and children include;

Comprehensive Medical Care, Behavioral Health, Case

Management, Education and Outreach, as well as Dental Care.

Name: Saban Community Clinic – Hollywood Health Center

**Address:** 6043 Hollywood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028

**Phone:** 323-653-1990

Website: <a href="https://www.sabancommunityclinic.org">www.sabancommunityclinic.org</a>

Hours: Medical:

Mon- Thu 7:30am- 8:30pm

Fri: 7:30am – 5:00pm

**FREE WALK-IN SHOWERS:** 

Tuesday-Friday: 7:30am - 12:00pm

**Overview:** Provides affordable, high-quality medical and dental care.

Services for men, women and children include; Comprehensive

Medical Care, Behavioral Health, Case Management, Education and

Outreach, as well as Dental Care.

Name: Saban Community Clinic – Melrose Family Health Center

Address: 5205 Melrose Los Angeles, Ca 90038

**Phone:** 323-653-1990

Website: <a href="https://www.sabancommunityclinic.org">www.sabancommunityclinic.org</a>

Hours: Medical

Mon-Thurs 7:30am – 8:30pm Friday 7:30am – 4:30pm Saturday 7:30am – 12:00pm

**Dental** 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am - 4:30pm

Saturday: 8:00am-4:00pm

#### **Behavioral Health**

Monday-Thursday: 7:30am-8:30pm

Saturday: 7:30am-5:00pm

#### **Pharmacy**

Monday-Friday: 8:30am-6:30pm

Saturday: 9:00am-2:00pm

Closed for lunch from 11:00-11:30am

**Overview:** Provides affordable, high- quality medical and dental care.

Services for men, women and children include; Comprehensive Medical Care, Behavioral Health, Case Management, Education and

Outreach, as well as Dental Care.

Name: St. Anthony Medical Center- Hollywood Location

**Address:** 6368 Hollywood Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90028

**Phone:** 323-469-5555

Website: <a href="https://stamc.org/">https://stamc.org/</a>

**Hours:** Monday – Friday: 8:30am – 5:30pm

**Overview:** Provides services to poor communities with medical, dental

psychological needs, preventive care, counseling and education.

Appointments only.

Name: Venice Family Clinic – Chuck Lorre Rose Avenue Health and

Wellness Center





### RESOURCE GUIDE

**Address:** 604 Rose Ave. Venice, CA 90291

**Phone:** Central Call Center for Appointments: 310-392-8636 &

Administrative office: 310-392-8630

**Website:** <u>www.venicefamilyclinic.org</u>

**Hours:** Mon-Thurs: 8:00 am - 8:00 pm & Fri.: 8:00 am - 5:00 pm

Pharmacy: Mon-Fri 9:00 am- 5:00 PM

Walk-in Refills: 9:00am-12:00pm and 1:30 pm-5:00pm

**Overview:** Provides **FREE** primary care, specialty care, pediatrics, homeless

health care, teen health, chronic disease management, vision care, HIV/AIDS, medication management, labs, community outreach, substance use disorder treatment, domestic violence assistance, child development services, mental health, dental and health

education. Emphasis is placed on the needs of women, children, the homeless and those with chronic diseases. Walk-ins are welcomed, and appointments are made on a first-come, first-served basis.

Appointments taken via phone as well.

Name: Venice Family Clinic – Irma Colen Health Center

Address: 4700 Inglewood Blvd. #102 Culver City 90230

Phone: Central Call Center for Appointments: 310-392-8636 &

Administrative office: 310-392-8630

**Hours:** Mon-Wed & Fri: 8:00 am - 12:00pm, 1:00 pm-5:00 pm

**Overview:** Provides **FREE** primary care, specialty care, mental health, dental,

pediatrics, homeless health care, teen health, chronic disease

management, vision care, HIV/AIDS, medication management, labs, community outreach, substance use disorder treatment, domestic

violence assistance, child development services, and health



education. Emphasis is placed on the needs of women, children, the homeless and those with chronic diseases. Walk-ins welcomed, and appointments are made on a first-come, first-served basis.

**USC Dental Clinic at Union Rescue Mission** Name: **Address:** 545 S. San Pedro St. Los Angeles, CA 90013 Phone: 213-673-4897 or 213-347-6352 Website: https://urm.org/services/clinics/ M-F 8:00 am to 3:34 pm. The last appointment is 1:30 pm. **Hours:** Appointments Only. Open 2X a month on Saturday. No ER's on Sat. **Overview:** The clinic is dedicated solely to restoring the oral health and smiles of residents of Skid Row. And now to all the neighboring shelters and programs serving underprivileged people in the downtown LA area. Provides FREE Dental Care such as: cleanings, fillings, tooth

extractions, root canals, dentures and patient education.

LAUSD- School Based Clinics

School Based Clinics provide medical services to eligible students and their siblings ages 1-18 and Special Education Students thru age 22. Services offered include: immunizations, physical exams (routine and sports), primary care ill visits, reproductive health care available at some locations. Reproductive health care at locations marked with (\*) CALL FIRST.

PDF of all Wellness Centers in LAUSD:

https://www.lausd.org/cms/lib/CA01000043/Centricity/domain/716/pdfs/SMSB\_DNSB\_School-Based%20Health%20Centers\_flyer080525.pdf

CLINIC NAME	ADDRESS	DAYS	HOURS	PHONE / FAX
Hollywood High School Clinic *	1530 Orange Drive Los Angeles, CA 90028	Monday - Friday	8:15am - 3:30pm	Office: 323-993-2355 Mental Health 323-394-5742
SEPA Center (School Enrollment Placement & Assessment Center)	1339 Angelina Street Los Angeles, CA 90026	Monday – Friday Walk-in Immunizations until 2:00 PM Physicals by appointment only	7:30 AM - 4 PM	Office: 213-482-3954 Fax: 213-481-2097





### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### **Domestic Violence Services**

National Domestic Violence Hotline: 800-799-7233

Name: 1736 Family Crisis Center - Torrance

**Address:** 21707 Hawthorne Blvd. Suite 300, Torrance, CA 90503

**Phone:** 310-543-9900 (Service/Intake)

Hotline 24/7: 213-745-6434 | 213-222-1237 | 310-379-3620 | 310-370-5902 |

562-388-7652

**Website:** <u>1736fcc.org/</u>

**Hours:** Mon- Fri, 8 am - 6 pm

**Overview:** The agency provides case management, counseling services,

domestic violence services, family support services for low-income families, runaway services, emergency and transitional shelter for battered women and their children, shelter for runaway/homeless youth aged 10–17 years, and welfare-to-work support services. There are no geographic restrictions. By appointment only.

Name: The People Concern- Sojourn

**Address:** Administrative Headquarters:

2116 Arlington Ave. Suite 100

Los Angeles, CA 90018

**Phone:** Administrative Headquarters: 323-334-9000

24/7 Hour crisis hotline: 310-264-6644

Website: <a href="https://www.thepeopleconcern.org/sojourn/">https://www.thepeopleconcern.org/sojourn/</a>

**Overview:** Sojourn provides trauma-informed and culturally responsive

services to individuals and families who have experienced



domestic violence; and empowers communities with the knowledge and support to build healthy relationships.

Name:	Angel Step Too
Address:	16314 Cornuta Ave. Bellflower, CA 90706
Phone:	562-461-9272 <b>Hotline:</b> 323-780-4357
Website:	scadpinc.org/angel_step_too.aspx
Overview:	Provides residential Substance Use Disorder treatment to women and their children. The program offers needs assessment, case management services and linkage, substance abuse counseling, domestic violence counseling, life skills training, and vocation/education services. Women only, accepts mothers with up to two children between the ages of 0-12 and pregnant women. Must call to make an appointment for in-take. The program has a static capacity of 30 beds.

Name:	Center for the Pacific Asian Family
Address:	3660 Wilshire Blvd Suite 818 Los Angeles, CA 90010
Hotline 24/7:	800-339-3940
Website:	nurturingchange.org/
Overview:	At Center for the Pacific Asian Family (CPAF), we help Asian and Pacific Islander (API) survivors and minors of domestic violence and sexual assault and their families. Our services are free, confidential, and available in more than 30 Asian and Pacific Islander languages. The domestic violence hotline provides telephone crisis intervention for battered women and performs intake screening for



### HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

the agency's shelter. The hotline also provides information, counseling, and support. Referrals are made for medical and legal services and other related services. The program also provides crime victim support in obtaining TRO's for battered women.

Name: Rainbow Services, Ltd.

**Address:** 453 W. 7<sup>th</sup> St. San Pedro, CA 90731

Hotline 24/7: 310-547-9343 24 hour hotline

310-548-5450 (Service Center)

**Website:** <u>rainbowservicesdv.org/</u>

**Hours:** M - F: 8:30am - 5:00pm

**Overview:** The agency provides domestic violence services, shelter and

welfare-to-work support services for battered women of all ages in

Los Angeles County. Geographic restrictions apply for some services. Serves men and women, women with children 18 and below. There is not a maximum of children going into the shelter.

Name: Downtown Women's Center-Los Angeles (DWC)

Address: 442 S. San Pedro St.; Los Angeles, CA 90013

**Phone:** 213-680-0600

Hours: Monday - Sunday: 7:30am - 3pm | Thurs. Services end at 12 pm

Case Management: M-F: 8:30am-3pm

Case Management for new clients: M, W, F: 8:30am-9am - First

come, first serve.

**Website:** https://www.downtownwomenscenter.org/

**Overview:** The DWC is the only organization in Los Angeles focused exclusively



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

on serving and empowering women experiencing homelessness and formerly homeless women. Please check the website for a list of services and hours that those services are provided. Meals provided. Women's Health Clinic is open Tuesdays and Fridays, 8:30–3:30pm. Showers available 7:30–2pm daily, except Thursdays, Thursday hours are from 7:30am – 11am. Bathrooms are available throughout the day.

Name: YWCA Glendale & Pasadena

**Address:** 735 E Lexington Drive; Glendale, CA 901206

Hotline 24/7: 888-999-7511 | Office Phone: 818-242-4155 or 818-240-6036

Website: <a href="https://ywcagp.org/">https://ywcagp.org/</a>

**Hours:** Office M-F; 9 am - 5 pm

**Overview:** Appointments must be made by calling the hotline line.

YWCA Glendale & Pasadena provides resources and support to survivors of domestic violence and their children, and through our education and prevention efforts we empower women, girls, and families to build healthy relationships, achieve self-sufficiency, and live free from violence. Sunrise Village Emergency Shelter provides a temporary community living environment for women and their children, and their pets whose safety is in immediate risk. Services offered include case management, crisis intervention and counseling services. Domestic Violence Services Center offers case management, legal assistance, counseling, resources, referrals and childcare to survivors and their children. All services provided

at no cost to the client and are available in English, Spanish and

Armenian.

### HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Jewish Family Service of Los Angeles-Family Violence Project

**Address:** 12817 Victory Blvd.; North Hollywood, CA 91606

**Hotline 24/7:** 323-681-2626 & 818-505-0900 All shelter referrals are to be made

through the 24 hour hotline.

Counseling Center: 818-789-1293 & (818) 984-1380

Website: <a href="https://www.jfsla.org/hope">https://www.jfsla.org/hope</a>

**Hours:** 24/7 Crisis Line

**Overview:** The project provides domestic violence services, shelter and

welfare-to-work support services for victims of domestic violence. Services include shelter for battered women and their children. There are no geographic restrictions. Services available in English

and Spanish.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### **Social Services**

Name: Department of Public Social Services (DPSS)

**Phone:** 866-613-3777 **M-F:** 7:30am - 6:30pm

Website: <a href="https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en.html">https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en.html</a>

**Overview:** Temporary financial assistance and employment services for

families and individuals. Free and low-cost health care insurance

for families with children, pregnant women and

aged/blind/disabled adults; Food benefits for families and

individuals; Homeless Case Management Clients are encouraged to apply online or to call the Customer Service/Single Point of

Contact number. Walk-ins are now available at any office location.

Click here for locations:

https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en/resources/offices.html

Name: Los Angeles County Department of Children and Family Services -

**Vermont Corridor** 

Address: 8300 S. Vermont Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90044

**Phone:** Receptionist Service/Intake and Administration (323) 965-7060,

Service/Intake (323) 965-7006

800-540-4000 - Child Protection Hotline 24/7

800-272-6699 (hearing impaired line)

**Hours:** Mon- Friday, 8 am- 5 pm

**Overview:** Programs Offered; CalFresh, Medi-Cal, GROW





### RESOURCE GUIDE

Name: Los Angeles County Department of Children and Family Services-

**Metro North Office** 

Address: 1933 S Broadway Los Angeles, Ca 90007

**Phone:** 213-763-1440

**Hours:** Mon- Friday, 8 am- 5 pm.

**Overview:** Programs Offered; CalWORKs, CalFresh, Medi-Cal, Refugee, CAPI

Name: Los Angeles County Department of Children and Family Services -

**West LA** 

**Address:** 5757 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 200 Los Angeles, CA 90036

**Phone:** 323-900-2390

**Hours:** Mon- Friday, 8 am- 5 pm

**Overview:** Programs Offered: CalFresh, Medi-Cal, GROW

Name: Women, Infants and Children (WIC Program)

**Address:** Check website for specific locations

**Phone:** 1-800-852-5770 Call to locate nearest WIC site

Website: <a href="https://www.fns.usda.gov/wic">https://www.fns.usda.gov/wic</a>

**Hours:** Hours vary by location – check the website for a specific location.

**Overview:** WIC was established in 1974 as a permanent program to safeguard

the health of women, infants and children up to age 5 who are at nutritional risk. By providing nutritious foods to supplement diets, nutrition education, including breastfeeding promotion and

support, and referrals to health and other social services.

#### **Family Source Centers**

Pupil Services and Attendance (PSA) Counselors are co-located at 13 FamilySource Centers (FSC) throughout the City of Los Angeles that primarily serve families with children ages 13-19. The FamilySource Partnership Program (FSPP) focuses on engaging parents and students with resources to improve academic achievement and to lift families out of poverty. PSA Counselors conduct educational assessments and serve students and families through outreach, advocacy and referrals to programs and services. The FamilySource Partnership Program aims to increase attendance, improve academic achievement and support the goal of graduation for all students.

https://www.lausd.org/Page/12900

#### **LGBTQ Services**

Name: Los Angeles LGBT Center –The Village at Ed Gould Plaza

Address: 1125 N McCadden Place; Los Angeles, CA 90038

**Phone:** 323-993-7400

**Fax:** 323-468-1243

Website: <a href="https://lalgbtcenter.org/">https://lalgbtcenter.org/</a>

https://lalgbtcenter.org/about-the-center/contact-us\_For other

locations

**Hours:** M - F: 7:30 am - 3:30 pm & Sat. & Sun.: 7:30 am - 1 pm

**Overview:** The Los Angeles LGBT Center is a vital social safety net for the LGBT

community; a safe and welcoming place where individuals of all ages can find help, as well as hope and support, when they need it the most. From housing homeless youth to providing affordable housing for seniors—and from helping transgender people find

employment to providing legal support for asylum seekers—no organization serves more LGBT people than the Center.

#### **Youth Source Centers**

Pupil Services and Attendance (PSA) Counselors are co-located at 14 YouthSource Centers and 3 America's Job Centers that primarily serve youth ages 16-24 with a focus on engaging out-of-school youth with school and/or work, improving student retention and bolstering academic proficiency. Students receive an academic assessment by the PSA Counselor and assistance with educational options, referrals, and resources to appropriate programs and services. PSA Counselors at the YouthSource/AJCC Centers, also serve as the main provider for the Truancy Diversion Program, a deterrent alternative for students in violation of the daytime curfew law.

YouthSource- City of LA	PSA Counselor	Neighboring Schools
Goodwill West LA YouthSource Center 3415 South Sepulveda Blvd. Suite 370 Los Angeles, CA 90034 Temporary Location - Street Parking Only	Crystal Gallegos <u>crystal.gallegos@lausd.net</u> (310) 437-7995	Hollywood HS Fairfax HS Hamilton HS Whitman HS University HS Phoenix Cont. HS Venice HS Westchester HS Los Angeles HS Cheviot Hills Cont. HS
Brotherhood Crusade YouthSource Center 4401 Crenshaw Blvd., Suite 103 Los Angeles, CA 90043	Tania Martinez tania.martinez@lausd.net	Crenshaw HS Dorsey HS Duke Ellington Cont. View Park Cont. Washington Prep HS



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

		Whitney Young Cont.
Central LA AYE	Lenin Diaz	Bernstein HS /STEM RFK
YouthSource Center 3250	lsd15451@lausd.net	Complex Cortines Sch. of
Wilshire Blvd. Suite 1010	(213) 736-5456	VAPA West Adams HS
Los Angeles, Ca 90010		Hollywood HS Contreras LC
Temporary Location -		
Meter Parking Only		

#### Los Angeles Reconnection Career Academy (LARCA) Centers

The Los Angeles Economic and Workforce Development Department (EWDD) created the Los Angeles Reconnections Career Academy (LARCA) program as a means of addressing the extensive education and employment needs of the city's sizable out of school youth population ages 16 to 24 with education, training and employment services, alongside case management and other supportive services, using a career pathways mode. Funded by Workforce Innovation Fund (WIF) grant from the U.S. Department of Labor.

Interested in accessing services; please call a Career Coach to learn more about the referral process.

LARCA Center	Career Coach Information
West Los Angeles WorkSource Center Jewish Vocational Service 5446 Sepulveda Blvd., Culver City, 90230	Vanesa Marquez 310-309-6000 ext. 219
Hollywood WorkSource Center Managed Career Solutions, Inc. 4311 W. Melrose Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90029	Lupe Diaz 323-454-6100



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

RESOURCE GUIDE

# Downtown/ Pico Union WorkSource Center Pacific Asian Consortium in Employment

1055 Wilshire Blvd.,# 900-A Los Angeles, CA 90017 Valezka Andino 213-353-1677

#### **Work Source Centers**

The Economic & Workforce Development Department (EWDD) has 16 WorkSource Centers located throughout Los Angeles. The WorkSource Centers offer free employment services to adults, dislocated workers, veterans, the homeless and the re-entry population.

#### Services include:

- Job training, telephone and computer access, and literacy skills workshops
- Employment referrals, customized job matching, placement and listings via CalJOBSSM
- Resume and interview skills building, Career guidance and program placement assistance
- Customized training for staff, interview rooms, and information for businesses affected by plant closures or layoffs, customized recruitment to help quickly fill multiple positions
- Candidate screening and/or testing to assure only qualified workers apply for positions
- Facilities for conducting both one-on-one and group interviews, On-the-job and pre-employment training to provide workers with the skills necessary for employment.

#### Visit website for more information:

https://ewdd.lacity.gov/index.php/employment-services/worksource-centers





WorkSource Center	Contact Information
West Los Angeles WorkSource Center & AJCC  Jewish Vocational Service Los Angeles  5446 Sepulveda Blvd. Culver City, CA 90230	310-309-6000 310-301-7083 TTY 310-301-7070 fax https://www.jvs- socal.org/program/ajcc/ web offers 18 different languages.
West Adams WorkSource Center & AJCC Asian American Drug Abuse Program Inc. 2900 S Crenshaw Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90016	(323) 293-6284 711 TRS 323-295-4075 fax
Southeast Los Angeles WorkSource Center & AJCC Watts Labor Community Action Committee 10950 South Central Ave. Los Angeles CA 90059	(323) 563-4702 tel 711 for TRS (323) 563-4724 fax 323-249-7751 Wlcac09@gmail.com https://aadapinc.org/employment-access-unit-ea/
South Los Angeles WorkSource Center & AJCC  UAW Labor Employment and Training  Corporation  1512 West Slauson Ave. Los Angeles CA 90047	(323) 730-7900 711 for TRS





### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### Websites & Resources

Name:	Healthy City
Website:	www.healthycity.org
Overview:	Healthy City is a web-based resource search engine providing a
	wide range of resources and services such as housing assistance
	and other basic needs. Results can be arranged by address or
	intersection, zip code, city, census boundaries, service planning area,
	L.A. County Health Districts, Political Boundaries, and LAUSD School
	Attendance Boundaries.

Name:	IDONLINE
Website:	www.ldonline.org
Overview:	A great resource for families with children with special needs.
	Websites provide resources for educators and families that have
	children with disabilities.

Name:	Imagine LA
Website:	www.imaginela.org
Contact:	(323) 944-0210
Address:	672 S. Lafayette Park Place, Suite 28, Los Angeles, CA 90057
Hours:	9:00am-5:00pm
Overview:	Provides mentors and support for families who are in the process of
	moving out of homelessness into permanent housing. They help
	families gain the tools to maintain housing, attain self-sufficiency
	and ensure every member of the family thrives. Provides Benefit
	Navigator, a one-stop-shop online tool for case managers,
	individuals, and families to help them understand, access, and
	navigate the complex public benefits and tax credit landscape-
	quickly, confidently, and in one place.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

Name:	LA LGBT Youth Advocates
Website:	https://lalgbtcenter.org/services/youth-services/
Overview:	We are a Coalition of LGBTQ Youth Supportive Organizations in Los
	Angeles County. We effectively collaborate in advocacy, programs
	and services leading to safe schools, systems and communities

Name:	Los Angeles County
Website:	https://dpss.lacounty.gov/en.html
Overview:	Los Angeles County website that automatically determines eligibility
	for a variety of county programs.

Name:	Los Angeles County Housing Authority
Website:	https://www.lacda.org/
Overview:	Los Angeles County Housing Authority website that provides
	information and applications for both Section 8 tenant assistance
	and Public Housing Rental Assistance programs.

Name:	Los Angeles County Info Line
Website:	https://www.211la.org/
Contact:	211 or 800-339-6993
Overview:	Los Angeles County Info Line provides information and referrals for
	all types of services

Name:	Los Angeles Department of Mental Health
Website:	http://dmh.lacounty.gov
Contact:	800-854-7771 (24hr Helpline) or call/text/chat with 988 (24hr Helpline)
Overview:	Los Angeles Department of Mental Health has housing resources/assistance for eligible DMH clients.

Name:	One Degree
Website:	https://www.ldegree.org





Contact:	Text any keyword, for example, "food stamps" or "shelter" to 844-833-
	1334 to search
Overview:	One Degree is a non-profit online service that provides free or low-
	cost resources for families. Resources include housing, food, health,
	education, financial and legal resources.

Name:	Housing Collaborative
Website:	https://housingcollab.org
Overview:	Housing Collaborative is a private non-profit website providing free
	housing search engine for affordable rentals.

Name:	The Bin (Los Angeles Personal Property Storage)
Contact:	(213)-878-900
Website:	507 Towne Avenue, Los Angeles, Ca 90013
Hours:	8:00am-5:00pm Mon-Fri, Saturday 8:00am -1:00pm, Closed Sundays
Overview:	FREE storage is provided on a first come first serve basis. New clients
	are recommended to arrive at or before 7:30AM.

Name:	Transportation: Life Program
Website:	https://www.taptogo.net/LIFE_Application_step1
Overview:	The LIFE (Low-Income Fare is Easy) Program helps qualifying LA
	County residents save on paying their fares. Once you're in the
	program, you can purchase discounted passes or load free regional
	rides with your TAP card.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### Hotlines

Name:	Information Line
Phone:	800-339-6993 or Call 211
Website:	https://211la.org/
Overview:	211-Infoline of Los Angeles County-Person calling must provide zip
	code and a Community Resource Advisor will provide referrals to
	emergency food, shelter, and other needed resources. Dial 211 from
	any phone.

Name:	California Youth Crisis Line
Phone:	800-843-5200
Website:	https://calyouth.org/
Overview:	Toll free, 24hr, confidential hotline available to teens from 12-24 yrs.
	and/or any adult supporting a youth.

Name:	CDC Health Info
Phone:	800-232-4636
	800-CDC-INFO
	TTY 888-232-6348
Website:	www.cdc.gov
Overview:	The Department of Disease Control and Prevention provides
	information about diseases, conditions, healthy living, emergency
	preparedness and response, injury, violence, safety and much more.

Name:	Center for the Pacific Asian Family Services
Phone:	800-339-3940
Address:	3424 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 1000, Los Angeles, 90010
Website:	www.nurturingchange.org
Overview:	Offers services on domestic violence, sexual assault, prevention and community education and community partnerships in English and
	many Asian and Pacific Islander languages and dialects.



## HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

Name:	Child Abuse/DCFS
Phone:	800-540-4000
Website:	https://dcfs.lacounty.gov/
Overview:	The Department of Children and Family Services provides quality
	child welfare services and supports children in growing up safe,
	healthy, educated and with permanent families.

Name:	Elder Abuse
Phone:	877-477-3646
Website:	https://www.cdss.ca.gov/adult-protective-services
Overview:	To Report Abuse: 1-833-401-0832

Name:	A Father's Heart Hotline
	Provides communication with an adult male role model for fatherless children that seek advice and encouragement.
Website:	https://afathersheart.org/

Name:	LA County Mental Health ACCESS
Phone:	800-854-7771
Website:	https://dmh.lacounty.gov/our-services/disaster-services/access-
	hotline/
Overview:	The ACCESS Center, as part of LACDMH's Helpline, operates 24
	hours/day, 7 days/week as the entry point for mental health services
	in Los Angeles County. Services include deployment of crisis
	evaluation teams, information and referrals, gatekeeping of acute
	inpatient psychiatric beds, interpreter services and client transport.

Name:	National Domestic Violence Hotline
Phone:	800-799-7233
Website:	https://www.thehotline.org/





Overview:	We are here to serve all those impacted by relationship abuse 24/7
	confidentially. Due to high demand, you may experience longer wait
	times to connect with a live advocate. If you are unable to wait safely
	or aren't ready to call, chat or text — you can search our <u>Directory of</u>
	Local Providers section anytime for resources and support in your
	area.

Name:	Probation Information Center
Phone:	866-931-2222 M-F: 9am-5pm

Name:	RAINN (Rape, Abuse, Incest, National Network)
Phone:	800-656 - HOPE (4673), or Text HOPE to 64673
	Online Chat Hotline: <a href="https://hotline.rainn.org/online">https://hotline.rainn.org/online</a>
Website:	https://rainn.org
Overview:	RAINN (Rape, Abuse & Incest National Network) is the nation's largest
	anti-sexual violence organization. RAINN created and operates the
	National Sexual Assault Hotline.

Name:	Sexual Assault and Domestic Violence
Phone:	800-799-SAFE (7233)

Name:	Sexual Assault Helpline
Website:	877-995-5247
Overview:	https://safehelpline.org

Name:	Suicide Prevention and Survivor
Phone:	800-273-8255
	National Number: 9-8-8
Website:	https://dmh.lacounty.gov/our-services/countywide-services/la-
	county-suicide-prevention-network/





Name:	Tarzana Treatment Center
Phone:	888-777-8565
Website:	www.tarzanatc.org
Overview:	Provides high quality, affordable behavioral healthcare and
	addiction treatment services in Los Angeles County. Services include:
	alcohol and drug addiction treatment, mental health, medical detox,
	rehab for teens/youth and adults and more.

Name:	Teen Line
Phone:	310-855-4673 and 800-852-8336 Nationwide 6:00pm – 10:00 pm PST
	Every Night
	Text TEEN to 839863 (6:00pm - 9:00pm PST)
Website:	www.teenlineonline.org
Site Hours:	6pm- 10pm (every night)
Overview:	Teen line is supported by teens for teens whether there is a problem
	or if you just want to talk to someone; the line is available through
	phone and online chatting.

Name:	Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA)-Year Round Shelter Program & Transportation Schedule ( <i>Transportation during</i>
	Winter ONLY, runs from Nov. 1st - March 31st)
Phone:	800-548-6047
Overview:	The Winter Shelter Program is held annually to protect people experiencing homelessness during Los Angeles's colder months. Winter Shelters are located all across the County, and will be operating 24 hours a day. <b>November 1st - March 31st</b> . People in need of transportation should go to 211la.org and use the chat feature to request a ride.



# HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE

### RESOURCE GUIDE

#### **Domestic Violence Hotlines**

Name:	Center for the Pacific Asian Family Services
Address:	3424 Wilshire Blvd. Suite 100, Los Angeles, CA. 90010
Phone:	800-339-3940
Website:	www.nurturingchange.org
Overview:	Offers services on domestic violence, sexual assault, prevention and
	community education and community partnerships in English and
	many Asian and Pacific Islander languages and dialects.

Name:	Jenesse Center, Inc.
Phone:	800- 479-7328 24/7 Confidential help.
Website:	https://jenesse.org

Name:	Los Angeles County Domestic Violence Council
Phone:	(800) 978-3600 24-hour hotline
Website:	https://publichealth.lacounty.gov/dvcouncil/
Overview:	This hotline is confidential and available 24/7. It is an automated line
	where you will enter your preferred language and zip code, then you
	will be transferred to an operator at an agency near you.

Name:	1736 Family Crisis Center – South Bay
Address:	21707 Hawthorne Blvd. Suite 300, Torrance, CA 90503
Phone:	Service/Intake: 310-543-9900
	& 310-370-9910 <b>(Domestic Violence)</b>
	24hr Hotlines: 213-745-6434   213-222-1237   310-370-5902   310-
	379-3620   562-388-7652
Website:	www.1736fcc.org
Overview:	The agency provides case management, counseling services,
	domestic violence services, family support services for low-income
	families, runaway services, emergency and transitional shelter for
	battered women and their children, shelter for runaway/homeless



### HOMELESS EDUCATION OFFICE RESOURCE GUIDE

youth are 10-17 years, and welfare-to-work support services. There are no geographic restrictions.